
From: Quade, Marty Jo <marty.quade@dss.virginia.gov> 

Date: Thu, Mar 19, 2020 at 9:43 AM 

Subject: Child Care Guidance letter issued by VDSS Commissioner Duke Storen 

To: <dss_licensing@listserv.cov.virginia.gov> 

 

This attached letter was sent to child day centers, certified preschools, family day homes, 

voluntarily registered family day homes, family day systems, religiously exempt child day 

centers, short-term child day centers, exempt child day programs, and unlicensed child day 

programs receiving child care subsidy assistance from the Virginia Department of Social 

Services Email Distribution Service. 

***Please do not reply to this email.*** 
 

Good morning. 

 

Please see attached letter from VDSS Commissioner Duke Storen regarding Child Care 

Guidance.  
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